
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Chairman of the Planning and Zoning Board & Board Members 

 

From:   Susana Alonso, AICP, Principal Town Planner 

 

Subject: Eight-Foot Fences 

 

Date: October 23, 2019 

 

 

Recommendation:  
 

Staff recommends approval of the attached ordinance. 

 

Background: 

 

On September 10, 2019, Mayor Cid introduced a new business item instructing staff to prepare an ordinance for 

considerantin by the Town Council allowing for fences eight feet in height wherever a single family home abuts 

a different use.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachements: 

 

Ordinance 
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